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Re:  January 24th Board of Education Meeting Recognition: All-State Band and Choir Students

We would like to recognize our high school student musicians that have been selected for the All-State Band and Choir

Ensembles. These students will come together with students from across the state at the Kentucky Music Educators
Conference to make music together. The groups will perform during the first week of February at the Kentucky
Performing Arts Center in Louisville.

First, we’ll recognize our choir students. There were
over 1,000 students from across the state that
participated in the all-state choir auditions, and BCPS
had 6 students selected to join the state-level choir based
on their musical skills and performance.

All-State Choir Students
Bullitt Central High School
Elijah Medsker, Choir
Bullitt East High School

Marley Long, Choir
Dylan Ruffra, Choir
Trinity Smith, Choir
Callidora Clements, Choir
Kendall McGarry, Choir

Band students also had the opportunity to audition to
join the All-State Instrumental Ensembles. These
students participated in a two-round audition process
with over 1,000 students competing for placement in the
All-State Bands and Orchestra.

All-State Musical Ensemble Students

Bullitt East High School

Vice Haysley, Tuba

Middle school students also had the opportunity to
audition for the Middle School All-State Band through
the Kentucky Band Organization. This band will
perform on Saturday, January 29th at Western Kentucky

University.

Zoneton Middle School

Kevondre Waggoner, Trombone



